
Year 6 fought the good fight today in their Suffragette workshop. They learnt songs sung at gatherings, role played
poems and created a timeline of events. They had lots of fun chanting, marching and learning about the movement!

Year 6 Suffragette workshop

Dear parents and carers, 

This week at Kingsfield we have had a wonderful class assembly, a lovely story evening with Year 1 and Early Years, a
school trip, a Suffragette experience and a fabulous cake sale...... It's been a busy one!

We have been out on the field at lunchtime, making the most of the lovely weather, and the children have really
enjoyed the opportunity to play football and spend time together in a bigger space. 

The after-school story evening, for our younger children, was really well attended. Thank you to everyone who came.
We enjoyed stories, while snuggled with blankets and hot chocolate.

The hands-on topic experiences this week have been really valuable, with Year 2 visiting Denny Abbey today and Year
6 having a visitor in to share the experiences of the Suffragettes. We hope you like the photographs that will be
shared. 

Our whole school assembly this week was based on Ramadan, the children learnt about this in classes, looking at why
it is such an important time for Muslims. 

Sadly we had to postpone our Early Years Phonics meeting, we hope to rearrange this to be held before the Easter
break.

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Harradine and the Leadership Team
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Whole school attendance = 95.6%
Let’s work together to reach at least 96%!

The children have been having lots of fun exploring
the spring tuff tray! They have loved making their
own perfumes using natural resources.

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to class 5W this week who won the
weekly attendance award with 100%. Enjoy your cake!
Which class will it be next week?

eyfs Exploring spring
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Thank you to the school council for organising the
Comic Relief cake sale after school and thank you to
everyone who has donated today. Your donations
have gone towards helping a very worthy cause and
we appreciate your continued support!

We’re aware that when you Google Kingsfield’s phone number it is currently showing the number for our Trust’s
central team office. While we work to resolve this, please note that the correct number for the school is 01354 692323,
which is also on our website along with all other contact information at https://kingsfieldprimary.org/contact.

Contact information

Well done to all of the Year 6's
who have taken their mock
SATs this week. We know how
stressful exams can be but the
children have approached them
with great maturity and
enthusiasm and we are all very
proud of them. 

Comic Relief Cake SaleYear 6 Sats

Year 1 really enjoyed their visit from author and illustrator Ellie Sandall this week. The children got to practice their
balancing skills and had lots of fun learning how to draw dogs. They then put on a wonderful assembly later in the
week, demonstrating of all the moves they had been learning in PE and gave a fantastic rendition of Reduce, Reuse,
Recycle. We were all very impressed with the musical instruments they had made from recycled materials.

Year 1 Author visit and assembly

https://kingsfieldprimary.org/contact


Upcoming events

Sara - EYFS - Enthusiasm
Nyla - EYFS - Enthusiasm
Emmy - Year 1 - Enthusiasm
Logan - Year 3 - Confidence
Lewis - Year 3 - Enthusiasm
Dayton - Year 4 - Enthusiasm
Frankie - Year 4 - Aspiration
Dawid - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Jayke - Year 5 - Resilience
Madison - Year 5 - Enthusiasm
Charlie G - Year 6 - Aspiration
Taylor - Year 6 - Resilience 

March
25th: Parents Evening - 3.15-5.25pm
25th: Year 4 West Stow Trip
26th: Year 4 Parents Evening - 3.15-5.25pm
27th: Parents Evening - 3.15-5.25pm
28th: 6C Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm

April
1st: Year 1 Phonics Lesson
3rd: Class photographs
4th: Teacher training day
7th-21st: Easter Holidays
22nd: Children return to school

May
1st: 6R Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
6th: Year 1 Reading Café - 2-3pm
8th: 4D & 4J Class Assemblies - 2:45-3pm
14th: Year 3 Fitzwilliam Museum Trip
15th: Wear it Green Day
22nd: 5W Class Assembly - 2:45-3pm
26th-30th: Half Term

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

Lacie - 6C

We had the nicest time snuggling up with hot chocolate and stories. Thank you to parents for coming along and
joining in the fun.

EYFS & Year 1 storytelling event

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

